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Comments: building this on a pristine lake in one of the last intact ecosystems on the planet is the last thing that

should be done. Corporate interests only care about profit, not preservation.  You need to stop/abandon this

absurd development with severe impact into the Bob Marshall and hiking trails and impact on our pristine

environment.  Not to mention traffic on the Swan/Seeley Hwy which already has it's overload of traffic and

deaths.  Do NOT approve this development. 


